
Maria Rea - NOAA Federal


From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal


Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2019 8:57 PM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: FWS letter


No specific word, but I know it is being worked on.


Sent from my iPad


On Jun 16, 2019, at 7:11 PM, Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Maria,


Do you have any word on when we will receive a letter from FWS describing their


commitments that we have discussed for ROC?  We have a few placeholders in the analysis and


need to fill them soon.


H


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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